
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 11:51:25 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:33 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John G Davidson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: OBE case number EB-2020-0246
We have a seasonal property which uses an average monthly of 112.5 kWh per month (Hydro One figure). We
talked with a rep. from the OEB (used phone # given on notice). She could not understand the chart either.
The chart seems to focus on the monthly consumption figure , when according to the rep. it is really referring to
fixed costs.
According to the chart , the low kWh users will pay 100% more , while someone using 20 times as much electricity,
will pay 28% less!
As seniors we have to watch our budget and cannot incur such an increase. The delivery costs are very high
considering the number of kilowatts used.
We are not sure who this makes sense to, but it is sure not us!
A suggestion, if Hydro One can give us our average consumption, why not give us the exact cost of the suggested
change? A computer could do that calculation very easily.
Just to be clear, we are not in favour of the changes as suggested.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



